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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 10:21 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Food scrap

 

From: hatef M <hemassoumi@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:23 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food scrap  
  
Dear Mayor Hochvert 
 
I am a resident of Scarsdale and I am writing in support of the sanitation changes being discussed.  I would like to see food 
scraps picked up and weekly recycling.  I have a food scrap starter kit but find it difficult to participate since both me and my wife 
work during the week.  It would also be much more convenient to receive recycling pickup each week even if I have to bring it to 
the curb. I will appreciate your attention to this matter 
Best 
Hatef Massoumi 


